Subject: Maillard eNewsletter-Fri Apr 5
Date: April 5, 2024 1:54:15 PM
Importance: High

Sent on behalf of Tristan McCutcheon & Harpreet Esmail...

Good Afternoon Maillard Community,

| hope everyone had a great Spring Break with family and friends! We are back at it
here looking forward to finishing strong.

There will be multiple new opportunities for students this term. Badminton, rugby, flag
football, track and field, to name a few.

As you are aware, there is an eclipse on Monday. We will adjust our break times
slightly to ensure the safety of students.

Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,
Mr. Tristan McCutcheon Ms. Harpreet Esmail
Principal Vice-Principal

tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca hesmail@sd43.bc.ca

On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar

Maillard PAC News
50/50 at the Canucks Game Update

We have disappointing news about this opportunity. Unfortunately, the date was double
booked by Canucks for Kids. We have been told that we could do 50/50 at a Playoff Game


mailto:tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:hesmail@sd43.bc.ca
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
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Friday, March 1, 2024

Subject: Invitation to Support Our Students: Online Auction Fundraiser

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you and your family well. As we strive to foster a nurturing environment for our
students at Maillard, we recognize that some among us are facing hardships, particularly in meeting their
basic needs, such as having regular and nutritious meals.

We are writing to invite you to join us in a meaningful initiative aimed at addressing food insecurity among
our students. To this end, we are organizing an online auction fundraiser, and we need your support to
make it a success.

Our goal is simple: to ensure that no student in our community goes hungry. The funds raised through this
auction will directly benefit students who are struggling to access adequate nutrition, providing them with
essential support during challenging times.

Here's how you can help make a difference:

1. Donate Items for Auction: We are seeking donations of various items and experiences that we
can feature in our online auction. These could include:

e Tickets to sporting events, concerts, or PNE/Playland passes

e Gift certificates for restaurants, shops, or services

e Unique experiences: guided tours, workshops, or classes

e High-quality goods: electronics, accessories, or artwork

e Fitness / Wellness ltems: spa package, weighted blanket, or fithess passes
e Golf Package: rounds of golf.

2. Make a Financial Contribution: If you prefer to contribute financially, you can do so securely through

our online donation platform at
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/119192/108/False/True

All donations of $25+ made by December 31 will be issued tax receipts in time for inclusion with the current year Income Tax return

3. Spread the Word: Please help us spread awareness about our fundraiser by sharing this letter
with your friends, family, and colleagues who may be interested in supporting our cause.

Your generosity and support will directly impact the lives of our students, ensuring they have access to
nutritious meals and the support they need to thrive.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a difference in the lives of our students. Your kindness
and compassion embody the spirit of our school community, and we are profoundly grateful for your support.

Should you have any questions or require further information about the online auction fundraiser, please do
not hesitate to contact us at cneigum@sd43.bc.ca or 081-headsecretary@sd43.bc.ca.

All items being donated can be left at the school office with “Feeding Futures Auction” written on the
package.

We will be sending out more information about bidding for auction items in April. “Please watch for emails
around our fundraiser!

/

With warm regards N

Cassandra Neigum Tristan McCutcheon
Future Feeders Department Head Principal
Home Arts Exploration Teacher tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca

cneigum@sd43.bc.ca

Web: http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard
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to make up for the unfortunate mix-up. All volunteers have been contacted and we will send
an update once a game has been confirmed.
If you have any questions, please email Megan Lockhart at meganalockhart@gmail.com.

NEW HOT LUNCH DATE ADDED TO MUNCHALUNCH:

We're thrilled to announce the addition of Domino's Pizza Hot Lunch for Friday, May 3rd.
Proceeds from this hot lunch will go towards funding the Grade 8 Leaving festivities.
Please place your orders by April 25th.

https://munchalunch.com/login

GRADE 8 LEAVING FESTIVITIES:

We require 7 parent volunteers to help with supervising the Grade 8 leaving event taking
place on Thursday, June 27th, from 11:30am to 3:00pm. The festivities will commence
shortly after the leaving ceremony. If you are available, please

email kaori.kawamoto@gmail.com.

CLASS OF
2023

Thank you for your support.
~Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony Committee

Lunch orders are still being accepted via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ for
April to June. Note that orders need to be placed by 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch Date.
The Next Hot Lunch will be a treat day with TCBY Frozen Yogurt on Thursday, April
11th. You can still get your orders in up till Wednesday, April 3rd.

Just a reminder, that Munchalunch will send a reminder email up to 2 days prior to the hot
lunch date, if you have already placed an order.

Please note that donations for Maillard Students in need of hot lunch can now be made
through Munchalunch in $2, $5 or $10 increments and can be purchased off of any menu
still available.

If you have already ordered lunches for your child, but would still like to donate, please
consider logging back in and clicking on any menu to purchase a donation. Thank you for
your support!


mailto:meganalockhart@gmail.com
https://munchalunch.com/login
mailto:kaori.kawamoto@gmail.com
https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/
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Attachments:

-2023-24 Auction Request.pdf

-Maillard Middle Hot Lunch April-June 2024 .pdf
-Summer Learning 2024 Poster.pdf



~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email
081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish to be removed. Within 10 days of your request, you will no
longer receive these emails.~


mailto:081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca

